
Dear comrades, 

 

on the occasion of the 95th anniversary of the KKE the Central Committee of the 

New Communist Party of the Netherlands is sending you warm fraternal 

greetings. 

 

We hope the Communist Party of Greece will become stronger and will have more 

influence nationwide and internationally. 

 

Now capitalism is in deep crisis many possibilities for a successful struggle of the 

working classes are growing, but also many new dangers occur. We therefore 

need more then ever strong international unity based on Marxism-Leninism, but 

also revolutionary patience to overcome the many differences and to find 

solutions for the many questions in the communist and workers parties. 

 

We wish you many fruitful and successful events on the occasion of the 

celebrations. 

 

Long live socialism,  

long live Marxism-Leninism, 

long live international solidarity, 

 

long live the class oriented working class struggle 

 

Comradely Greetings, 

 

Wil van der Klift, International Secretary 


